
  
 

SANBORN REGIONAL SCHOOL BOARD 
POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday December 6, 2017 
 
In Attendance:  Dr. Pam Brown, Taryn Lytle, Tammy Mahoney, Superintendent Ambrose, 
Mr. Stack 
 
 
1. Call to Order-Meeting was called to order at 5 PM by Dr. Brown 
 
2. Review & approve Minutes of 11/1/17 
 
3. Superintendent Ambrose reported NHSBA Policy review will be ready soon. 
 
4. Tobacco Policies JICH, JICH-R were tabled while committee awaits draft language 
 from NHSBA. 
 
5. Policy GCBB was revised for 1st Reading at Board meeting Dec. 20. 
 
6.  Mr. Stack provided a proposed draft of a new Memorialization Policy for 
 discussion. 
 
7. Mr. Stack suggested a district policy on Narcan be explored. 
 
8. The Committee adjourned at 5:56 PM. 
 
  

 
      


